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Colleen McCreadie

From: Colleen McCreadie
Sent: Wednesday, 02 March 2022 13:07
To: Colleen McCreadie
Subject: Proposed Get Alloys Germiston foundry - Draft EIA Report for comment

Dear Registered Stakeholders 
 

PROPOSED NEW ALUMINIUM FOUNDRY ON REMAINDER OF PORTION 1 OF FARM DRIEFONTEIN NO. 87-IR, 
GERMISTON 

 
GDARD Ref. No.: Gaut 002/21-22/I0002 

 
Please kindly be advised that the Draft EIA Report for the above application will be available for download and review 
on the Enviroprac website from 04/03/2022: https://www.enviroprac.co.za/documents.php 
 
The commenting period will begin on 07/03/2022 and end on 08/04/2022. Comments can be addressed to myself. 
 
Please do note that the draft Atmospheric Emissions Licence application forms, as well as the supporting Air Quality 
Impact Assessment Report, are attached to the EIA Report for your review. 
 
Thank you 
 
Kind regards 
 
Colleen McCreadie 
The Environmental Practice 
Tel: 021 788 9323 | Cell: 083 695 1664 | Email: colleen@enviroprac.co.za 
Website: www.enviroprac.co.za  
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Colleen McCreadie

From: Colleen McCreadie
Sent: Wednesday, 02 March 2022 13:04
To: 'Edmund Van Wyk (Edmund.VanWyk@ekurhuleni.gov.za)'
Subject: Proposed Get Alloys Germiston foundry - Draft EIA Report for comment

Dear Edmund 
PROPOSED NEW ALUMINIUM FOUNDRY ON REMAINDER OF PORTION 1 OF FARM DRIEFONTEIN NO. 87-IR, 

GERMISTON 
 

GDARD Ref. No.: Gaut 002/21-22/I0002 
 
We hope this email finds you well 
 
Please kindly be advised that the Draft EIA Report for the above application will be available for download and review 
on the Enviroprac website from 04/03/2022: https://www.enviroprac.co.za/documents.php 
 
The commenting period will begin on 07/03/2022 and end on 08/04/2022. Comments can be addressed to myself. 
 
The EIA Report has the draft AEL application form as well as the specialist Air Quality Impact Assessment / Atmospheric 
Impact Report attached. 
 
Thank you, Edmund, and please do contact us if you have any queries at this stage. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Colleen McCreadie 
The Environmental Practice 
Tel: 021 788 9323 | Cell: 083 695 1664 | Email: colleen@enviroprac.co.za 
Website: www.enviroprac.co.za  
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Colleen McCreadie

From: Colleen McCreadie
Sent: Wednesday, 02 March 2022 13:01
To: MAKHATHINI, NHLANHLA (GDARD)
Cc: SHABANGU, BONGANI (GDARD); 'MUKHOLA, STEVEN (GDARD)'
Subject: Get Alloys Germiston foundry - Draft EIA Report for comment

Dear Nhlanhla 
 

PROPOSED NEW ALUMINIUM FOUNDRY ON REMAINDER OF PORTION 1 OF FARM DRIEFONTEIN NO. 87-IR, 
GERMISTON 

 
GDARD Ref. No.: Gaut 002/21-22/I0002 

 
This is courtesy email to advise that the Draft EIA Report for the above application has been couriered to your offices for 
your review and comment. The report will arrive on Friday 04/03/2022.  
 
The commenting period will begin on 07/03/2022 and end on 08/04/2022. Comments can be addressed to myself. 
 
The report has been made available to registered stakeholders via a link to the Enviroprac website (available from 
04/03/2022): https://www.enviroprac.co.za/documents.php  
 
Thank you, Nhlanhla, and looking forward to your office’s feedback on the DEIR. 
 
Take care 
 
Kind regards 
 
Colleen McCreadie 
The Environmental Practice 
Tel: 021 788 9323 | Cell: 083 695 1664 | Email: colleen@enviroprac.co.za 
Website: www.enviroprac.co.za  
 





 



 


